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This substantial amendment to the City of Roswell’s 2019 Annual Action Plan (AAP) reallocates 
unexpended prior-year Community Development Block Grant - Coronavirus (CDBG-CV) funds in the 
amount of $37,901.04 to the Roswell Recreation, Parks, Historic, and Cultural Affairs Department for the 
Roswell Adaptive Friendship Camp. The CDBG-CV funds were awarded to the City of Roswell through the 
U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) and the Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and 
Economic Security (CARES) Act. Funds are intended to benefit low to moderate income persons and help 
prevent, prepare for, or respond to infectious diseases like the coronavirus. 
 
The Roswell Adaptive Friendship camp will take place in the summer of 2024 at the Waller Park 
Recreation Center. The day camp provides learning and social opportunities for children and teens with 
intellectual and developmental disabilities (IDD). The participants have a higher risk of contracting 
infectious diseases and are still overcoming the impacts of the isolation experienced during the COVID 
pandemic. 
 

Project Name Roswell 2024 Adaptive Friendship Camp 

Target Area City-Wide 

Goals Supported Public Services 

Needs Addressed Public Services 

Funding CDBG: $37,901.04 

Description These funds will go towards offsetting tuition for the 
participants and their families of the Adaptive Friendship 
Camp. 

Target Date 5/28/2024 

Estimate the number and type of 
families that will benefit from the 
proposed activities 

20 Low to Moderate Income Persons 

Location Description Waller Park Recreation Center, 250 Oak St, Roswell, GA 30075 

Planned Activities Supervised day camp from 8 AM to 3 PM with indoor and 
outdoor activities specially designed to enhance learning and 
socialization skills for persons with special needs. 

 
 
 


